
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear  
 
Proposed 30mph Speed Limit (TRO 3348) 
 
KNEESALL ROAD, MOORHOUSE ROAD AND THE BAR, LAXTON. 
 
PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services. It is proposed to extend existing 30 mph speed limits to better match the extents of the 
village on Kneesall Road, Moorhouse Road and The Bar, Laxton. 
 
The proposed extension of the 30 mph speed limit will help to improve road safety for the residents 
of Laxton. 
 
The proposals will be advertised along with notices displayed on site. A plan showing the proposals 
(drawing number H/MN/3890/01) is attached along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 18th 
February 2022. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals, please clearly 
state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported 
through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/  
 
Yours   
  

Mark Newton 
      
Mark Newton 
Highways Improvements Co-Ordinator 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 8041957 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 
 
 
 

 
   

   

My ref: H/MN/TRO 3348 

Date: 17th January 2022 
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